
Subject: RE: Speed Hump Update
Date: Sat, 17 Nov 2001 12:33:24 -0800

From: Ernie Crist <CristE@district.north-van.bc.ca>
To: "'Phil.Holland@ATTGlobal.net'" <Phil.Holland@ATTGlobal.net>

CC: Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@district.north-van.bc.ca>, "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Mr. Holland:
 
I received your material and was impressed by the extent and quality of your
work. Regardless of the present controversy surrounding this one issue I
wish to express my appreciation  for your efforts in doing in what you as a
resident believe is right.  In the long run,  active participation and
involvement  by residents in the affairs of their own neighborhood will
produce benefits that will go far beyond the present speed hump issue.  
 
You may be aware that I have long been a strong advocate of such
participation as I believe that neighborhoods themselves are the best judges
as to how their respective  livability and subsequently that of the
community as a whole may be improved. Such neighborhood involvement  across
the whole spectrum of  burning civic issues is by no means an abdication of
our responsibility as elected officials. On the contrary, it puts the
process of leadership onto a higher level. Also, I firmly believe that, in
the long run,  the interests people in a particular neighborhood have in
common are greater than those that divide them. 
 
If you have not done so already, I strongly urge you to get in touch with
FONVCA.
 
 
 
Thank you,
 
Ernie Crist. 
-----Original Message-----
From: Phil Holland [mailto:Phil.Holland@Home.com]
Sent: Saturday, November 17, 2001 12:33 AM
To: Ernie Crist
Cc: Speed Humps
Subject: Speed Hump Update

Councillor Crist:
 
This is a copy of the update sent out to all Riverside Area residents.  Your
copy also includes the distribution list that the update was sent to.  This
has not been provided to the residents.
 
Sincerely,
            Phil Holland
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